
 

The Killing Kompany  

From: "The Killing Kompany" <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
To: "The Killing Kompany" <killingkompany@killingkompany.com>
Sent: Sunday, June 17, 2007 9:46 AM
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6/17/2007

----- Original Message -----  
From: Albert, Jed C.  
To: The Killing Kompany  
Sent: Friday, May 25, 2007 10:08 AM 
  

 
Dear Jon: 
    You and your group were great!  I received many complements and thanks from our guests for a great 
evening.  
  
Jed 
  

Jed C. Albert, Esq.  
Farrell Fritz, P.C.  
1320 Reckson Plaza  
Uniondale, NY 11556  
516 227 0734 (telephone)  
516 336 2209 (fax)  
jalbert@farrellfritz.com (email)  

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE:  The information transmitted is intended only for the person or entity to which it is 
addressed and may contain confidential and/or privileged material.  Any review, retransmission, dissemination or 
other use of, or taking of any action in reliance upon, this information by persons or entities other than the 
intended recipient is prohibited.  If you receive this transmission in error, please contact the sender immediately 
and delete the material from any computer. 

IRS CIRCULAR 230 DISCLOSURE: To ensure compliance with requirements imposed by the IRS, we inform you 
that any tax advice contained in this communication (including any attachments) was not intended or written to be 
used, and cannot be used, for the purpose of (i) avoiding tax-related penalties under federal, state or local tax law 
or (ii) promoting, marketing or recommending to another party any transaction or matter addressed herein.  

 
 
  


